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Florida Opioid Settlement Statewide Response 

The Florida Opioid Settlement Statewide Response funds will be administered according to the Florida 
Opioid Allocation and Statewide Response Agreement, executed November 15, 2021, hereby 
incorporated by reference and supplemental guidance as provided by the Department, and as described 
on the Florida Opioid Settlement website, which can be found at the following link: 
https://floridaopioidsettlement.com. 

Receipt of Opioid Settlement funds is an express acknowledgement of the obligation to report data on 
services funded by the Settlement. Recipients shall provide data to the Department of Children and 
Families (Department) through the Opioid Data Management System (ODMS) as prescribed by the 
Department. Opioid Settlement funding is contingent upon satisfactory data reporting.  
 


